
 

July 14, 2021 
 

SECRETARY ARDOIN ANNOUNCES LOUISIANA COMMISSION ON ELECTION 
INTEGRITY AND VOTING MEETING 

 

BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary of State Kyle Ardoin is pleased to announce that the first of several 

regional meetings of the Louisiana Commission on Election Integrity and Voting has been scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 20. The meeting will take place at the Louisiana State Exhibit Museum, located at 3015 

Greenwood Road, from 2-5 p.m. The regional meetings are open to the public and dedicated to hearing directly 

from Louisiana voters and local elected officials. 

 

“The Commission on Election Integrity and Voting looks forward to hearing from members of the public on the 

important issues of election confidence, voter fatigue, and voters’ experiences,” Ardoin said. “I encourage 

members of the public to participate in this important process as we seek to improve Louisiana’s stellar election 

processes and procedures.” 

 

The focus of this commission is not on voting systems or technology, which will be discussed through the 

Voting System Commission, created by Act 480 of the 2021 Legislative Session.  

 

For more information about the Commission on Election Integrity and Voting, visit www.sos.la.gov or call 

225.922.2880. 
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